
Notice to Members of the North Toronto Skating Club

In accordance with the provisions of By-Law 28 of the Constitution of the North 
Toronto Skating Club, the Annual General Meeting will be held on Monday May 11, 
2015, at 6:30 p.m. in the banquet room of the North Toronto Memorial Arena.

Please attend to hear about the activities of the past year, and to review the financial 
statements of the skating club.  Elections for the slate of board members for the 
2015/2016 skating season will take place.

The Annual General Meeting will be followed immediately by the Banquet.  Awards will 
be given to skaters.  Further information will follow.

Valerie Rackow

Club President.


